
June 1, 2022 

 

Dear parishioners, 

Christ is Risen! 

 

This letter serves as your 10 day notice of our very important Spring General 

Assembly scheduled for Saturday June 11, 2022 beginning at 11:30am. (Note 

Saturday not Sunday). 

 

We request that your ministry leader prepare a written report for this meeting. 

Please bring 30 copies.  If you need assistance making copies please let me know. 

The attached agenda has the list of written reports.  There will only be two live 

reports (Financial and Food Festival) to streamline the meeting.  We are doing this 

to enable enough time for a Mission and Vision workshop during the 2nd half of 

the General Assembly.   

 

Please plan on staying for a BBQ lunch after the General Assembly co-hosted by 

St. George Church and Virgin Mary Life Giving Spring Church. $10 donation. 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Namaz Habroun 

Parish Council President 


